
From: Art Bjontegard <artbjontegard@gmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/14/2013 11:11:00 AM
Subject: Re: Heisler

Yes, Steve got the word last week. Unfortunately his wife had serious heart surgery just yesterday 
and Steve will not be able to join us. No word yet on the success of the surgery.
 
Thanks for your help- past, present and future!
 
Art


On Tue, May 14, 2013 at 10:13 AM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

                I’ve been working with our boards and commissions folks...they tell me that the 
appointment paperwork has been completed and delivered, so Steve should be able to participate 
tomorrow.  If you hear of any other glitches, just let me know.  Thanks.

 

Christian

 

 

Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff

 

(803) 543-0792

ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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